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As a woman over 60 who is from this city and loves this city I don’t think your proposal of letting
the homeless live in the parks is a rational or smart idea. It is already getting questionable to walk
around this town by yourself which is something I do regularly, this idea will make it worse. There is
also garbage and all the other junk that the homeless leaves everywhere- they will positively ruin our
beautiful parks it can go no other way! Please do not vote for this proposal I implore you!!
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